Town of New Hartford

Zoning Board of Appeals
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
May 21, 2014

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Town of New Hartford
Zoning Board of Appeals has been cancelled due to not having
any applications to consider.

Respectfully Submitted,
Moefat

Steven Sadlowski, Land Use Administrator



